
From: "Elliott, Ann" <Ann.Elliott@gbi.ga.gov> 

Date: October 11, 2019 at 3:23:33 PM EDT 

To: "gail@floridaactioncommittee.org" <gail@floridaactioncommittee.org> 

Cc: GCIC Sex Offenders <GCICSexOffenders@gbi.ga.gov> 

Subject: Attach Request 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

We are in receipt of your attached request received today via US Postal.  Please feel free to visit the 

Georgia Bureau of Investigation Sex Offender Registry website to review our current laws regarding 

Georgia registered sex offender registration requirements at http://state.sor.gbi.ga.gov/Sort_Public/. 

  

Thanks, 

Ann Marie Elliott, M.S.C.J. 
SOR Program Supervisor 

Georgia Bureau of Investigation/CJIS 

Sex Offender Unit 
(w) 404.270.8465 

(f) 404.270.8452 

Group Email:  GCICSexOffenders@gbi.ga.gov 

 

 

NOTICE: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of 

the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify 

the sender immediately. Please note that the Florida Action Committee, Inc. (FAC) is NOT a law firm, we 

are not attorneys and we are neither authorized nor licensed to provide legal advice. Nothing contained 

in this correspondence is intended to constitute legal advice and any information or references found 

herein or on our website should not be used as a substitute for advice of competent counsel. 

 


